

MS. CHI ENGLISH

Name: _____

Class: S6

Date: .../.../ 20...

Tel: 038 255 2594

GLOBAL ENGLISH 6: UNIT 1 – MY WORLD VOCABULARY REVISION

A. EXTENDED VOCABULARY

No.	New words	Meanings	No.	New words	Meanings
1	terrifying (adj)	đáng sợ	4	satisfied (adj)	thỏa mãn
2	scream (v)	hét	5	have a fear of	có nỗi sợ về điều gì đó
3	rollercoaster (n)	tàu lượn siêu tốc	6	amazement (n)	sự ngạc nhiên

***Note:**

n = noun: Danh từ;

v = verb: Động từ;

adj = adjective: Tính từ

***Con học thuộc nghĩa của từ, chỉnh phát âm theo từ điển và chép mỗi từ 1 dòng vào vở ghi.**

B. HOMEWORK

I. Read the descriptions of some words, then write the complete words (the first letter is already there)

0. the quality of being brave

B R A V E R Y

1. a feeling of great surprise

A _____

2. to give a loud, high shout, because you are hurt, frightened, excited, etc.

S _____

3. making somebody feel extremely frightened

T _____

4. pleased because you have achieved something or because something that you wanted to happen has happened

S _____

5. a track at a fairground that goes up and down very steep slopes and that people ride on in a small train for fun and excitement

R _____

II. Circle the correct answer

0. I've told him a hundred times not to _____ people, but he never learns.

A. bully

B. play

C. pole

1. The temperature is now minus 5 _____.

A. scream

B. admire

C. degrees

2. The pilot has been given the wrong _____.
 A. continents B. coordinates C. campaign
3. Are you _____ with your new car?
 A. admire B. terrifying C. satisfied
4. He crossed a whole _____ to find his family.
 A. rollercoaster B. continent C. media
5. He locked them in a room and left them to _____.
 A. starve B. admire C. ban

III. Match to make meaningful sentences

0. Luckily, the kidnappers didn't	a. harm him.
1. To her amazement,	b. to go on the giant rollercoaster.
2. You need to <i>have a strong stomach</i> (idiom: <i>gan dạ, dũng cảm</i>)	c. being in the dark.
3. John has a fear of	d. banned internationally.
4. The group campaigns on	e. she got the job.
5. Chemical weapons are	f. a range of environmental issues.

0- a	1-	2-	3-	4-	5-
------	----	----	----	----	----

IV. Fill in the blanks with the given words in the box. Capitalize letters if needed

pollution	terrifying	bravery	satisfaction	scream	parallel
------------------	-------------------	----------------	---------------------	---------------	-----------------

0. He deserves the highest praise for his bravery.
1. If you lay one hand on me, I'll _____.
2. She got great _____ from helping people.
3. *Matters (vấn đề)* of _____ and the environment concern us all.
4. _____ lines meet at *infinity (vô cực)*.
5. It was a truly _____ experience. I had nightmares for days!

V. Choose the correct verb from the list below to complete the sentence. Put the verb in PRESENT PERFECT TENSE

start	find	know	speak	be	watch
--------------	-------------	-------------	--------------	-----------	--------------

0. You are late! The class has already started.
1. I met Barbara when we were in elementary school. We _____ each other for over 20 years.
2. That's a wonderful movie. I _____ it 3 times.
3. Mr. and Mrs. Tonner _____ married for 12 years.
4. She _____ to her landlord many times about the broken window.
5. After several months of looking, she _____ a beautiful apartment to rent.

Exam Practice Test 2 Reading and Writing Part 2

Questions 7–13

For each question, choose the correct answer.

Advice on doing homework

Damian, 13

I don't mind doing homework, especially when I play some jazz (and not pop) on my phone. When I do, I'm able to think more carefully about what I'm doing. Sometimes I really enjoy doing my homework, especially when it's maths and I understand it well. Or when one of my classmates comes to my place and we study together. I find it's best if I let my parents and sister know I'm busy so they don't come into my room and spend all evening talking to me!



Louis, 11

When I started doing my homework in my room every morning, it wasn't a great success. I always found something more interesting to do! But these days, I don't have the same problem. I just go to my room in the evening, switch on the light, sit down at my desk and do it. I do love music, but if I put my MP3 player on, I start to think about the song and not the homework! So I don't listen while I work. It's the same problem if my mum or dad put music on in the next room. I turn my mobile off or put it away before I start. That helps too.

Jackson, 14

I usually do most of my homework before I go to bed. And then I do a bit more as soon as I wake up. I've always found it easy to do that. I'll maybe look at my German vocabulary for five minutes before breakfast. I tell my friends at school: 'If you want to do your homework well, make sure your room is nice and bright. Otherwise, you'll fall asleep!'



	Damian	Louis	Jackson
7 Which person says it's better not to look at his phone while he's doing his homework?	A	B	C
8 Which person sometimes does homework with a friend?	A	B	C
9 Which person tells his family when he is working?	A	B	C
10 Which person says that there must be enough light in his room so he can work?	A	B	C
11 Which person thinks that listening to music helps with homework?	A	B	C
12 Which person works in the morning and evening?	A	B	C
13 Which person says it's easier to do homework now than it was before?	A	B	C

Questions 14–18

For each question, choose the correct answer.



Where playing video games IS real life

Seo-yun Cho doesn't have time for hobbies because she spends all her time playing video games. 'I practise as much as I can so I will improve,' she says. 'This is what I really need to do.'

Seo-yun and her friends are members of KS Fireflies 6, a video game team. She and the other members share a flat in Seoul's business district. Since they all left school, they have managed to make playing video games their life.

Every day, Seo-yun gets up after a good night's sleep at 10 a.m. and goes for a jog for an hour, before sitting down at her computer and starting to play. She and her friends have a few breaks to eat and relax during the day and the evening, but Seo-yun thinks that after midnight is when she has more fun playing than at any other time. She usually goes to bed at 3 a.m.

Seo-yun and the rest of the team need to train hard and keep fit, as top players need to do about 500 mouse-clicks a minute. Video games are big business in South Korea, and the best players (like KS Fireflies 6) usually become even better-known than top baseball or volleyball players.

Some people might get bored after playing video games for an hour or two. But these guys are actually getting paid to do something they love as a job. Many of them would even like to do it for free!

- 14** What is the most important thing for Seo-yun Cho?
- A trying new video games
 - B getting better at video games
 - C finding enough time to play video games
- 15** Seo-yun and her friends
- A live together.
 - B went to school together.
 - C have a business together.
- 16** What does Seo-yun say about playing games at night?
- A It's when she feels happiest.
 - B It's the time that she most enjoys playing.
 - C It sometimes makes her tired.
- 17** What does the writer say about sports?
- A Seo-yun and her friends play a lot of sports video games.
 - B Seo-yun and her friends play sports to get fit.
 - C Seo-yun and her friends are more famous than some sports players.
- 18** Why does the writer think that Seo-yun and her friends are lucky?
- A because they earn a lot of money
 - B because they don't need to look for another job
 - C because they are doing something that they love

Con hãy mở link nghe bằng máy tính nhé: <https://tinyurl.com/2ezu3tyn>



Questions 16-20

68

For each question, choose the correct answer.

- 16** You will hear two friends talking about eating healthy food.
Why are they talking about eating healthy food?
A They've just read about it.
B They've just watched a video about it.
C They've just listened to a talk about it.
- 17** You will hear a boy talking about his history project.
Who gave him some information about it?
A a person who works as a guide
B a woman who lives near him
C a teacher he knows
- 18** You will hear a girl talking about her clothes.
Why does she want to buy some new clothes?
A to look nice at a party
B to go on holiday
C to play a new sport
- 19** You will hear a teacher talking about a problem.
Where is there a problem?
A in the playground
B in the sports hall
C in the cafeteria
- 20** You will hear a brother and sister talking about their pet rabbit.
What don't they like about having pets?
A talking to them
B brushing them
C giving them food

Con hãy mở link nghe bằng máy tính nhé: <https://tinyurl.com/a3vwpbny>



Questions 21-25

69 For each question, choose the correct answer.

You will hear a boy talking to a classmate about the things he is going to do next week. What is he going to do on each day?

Example:

0 Monday ☒ C

Days	Things to do
21 Tuesday ☐	A finish a school project
22 weekend ☐	B go on a trip
23 Wednesday ☐	C go to a party
24 Thursday ☐	D help a neighbour
25 Friday ☐	E make a meal
	F send emails
	G take money to school
	H visit the city library

I. Write the correct English meaning of the Vietnamese word or phrase

No.	Vietnamese	English
0.	sáng tạo (adj)	creative
1.	gây hại (v)	
2.	chiều dọc, thẳng đứng (adj)	
3.	(toán học) tọa độ (n)	
4.	vận động chiến dịch, tham gia chiến dịch (v)	
5.	cực trái đất (n)	
6.	chết đói, nhịn đói (v)	
7.	phản đối (v)	
8.	sự can đảm (n)	
9.	cắm (v)	
10.	nhà hoạt động (cho tổ chức xã hội, chính trị...) (n)	

II. Circle the correct answer

0. It's wrong to _____ other students.

☒ A. bully

B. play

1. The star has been the focus of intense _____ attention.

A. media

B. harm

2. She can look back on her career with great _____.

A. admire

B. satisfaction

3. The road and the canal are _____ to each other.

A. parallel

B. along

4. Her _____ should be an example to all of us.

A. bravery

B. degree

5. Crowds gathered to _____ about the police violence.

A. protest

B. ban